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February 21, 2020

 
Charles and Kerry Grayson
6240 Pinecrest Dr.
Zeeland, MI  49464

 RE: License #: AF700263375
The Grayson’s
6240 Pinecrest Dr.
Zeeland, MI  49464

Dear Charles and Kerry:

Attached is the Addendum to the Original Licensing Study Report for the above 
referenced facility.

Please review the enclosed documentation for accuracy and contact me with any 
questions.  If I am not available and you need to speak to someone immediately, please 
contact the local office at (616) 356-0100.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Elliott, Licensing Consultant
Bureau of Community and Health Systems
Unit 13, 7th Floor
350 Ottawa, N.W.
Grand Rapids, MI  49503
(616) 901-0585

enclosure
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MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS
BUREAU OF COMMUNITY AND HEALTH SYSTEMS

ADDENDUM TO ORIGINAL LICENSING STUDY REPORT

I. IDENTIFYING INFORMATION

License #: AF700263375

Licensee Name: Grayson, Charles and Grayson, Kerry

Licensee Address:  6240 Pinecrest Dr.
Zeeland, MI  49464

Licensee Telephone #: (616) 875-8219

Administrator/Licensee Designee: N/A

Name of Facility: The Grayson’s

Facility Address: 6240 Pinecrest Dr.
Zeeland, MI  49464

Facility Telephone #: (616) 875-8219

Capacity: 4

Program Type: DEVELOPMENTALLY DISABLED
MENTALLY ILL



2

II. Purpose of Addendum

On 02/20/2020, Licensee Kerry Grayson requested a capacity change to the 
license from 3 residents to 4.

III. Methodology

Ms. Grayson initially had the home licensed for 4 residents and reduced the capacity 
from 4 to 3. 

IV. Description of Findings and Conclusions

Ms. Grayson had reduced the capacity of her AFC Family home from 4 to 3 so her 
child could use the bedroom upstairs. On 02/13/2020, Ms. Grayson called and 
stated her child moved out of the family home and she would like to turn the 
already approved room back into a resident room. The room is upstairs and would 
require one (1) physically capable resident to go up and down the flight of stairs to 
access the room. 

V. Recommendation

I recommend the capacity of the AFC Family Home be increased from 3 to 4 
residents. 

                           03/13/2020
________________________________________
Elizabeth Elliott
Licensing Consultant

Date


